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ADVISORY 
 

 

All LIVE-OUT Filipino workers of Saudi Oger and Saudi bin Laden Group and 
their subcontractors in Riyadh and nearby areas are requested to come to the 
Philippine Embassy in Riyadh from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm every day from 28 
August 2016 (Sunday) to 5 September 2016 (Monday) for the pre-processing 
of exit visas, money claims and other services.  
This advisory is for those who opt to go home immediately to the Philippines 
and for those who choose to stay and transfer to another company in Saudi 
Arabia. 
Please bring your Philippine passport and/ or iqama. 
For inquiries, please call Welfare Officer Orlan Nadora at 053-258-8903. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 

 


